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THE WHITE HOUSE

WASHINGTON

September 8, 1975

TO: DOROTHY DOWNTON

FROM: PHIL BUCHEN ()/,} w% .

Attached is a letter from James M. Unland,
Treasurer of the Everett McKinley Dirksen
Endowment Fund, which was hand delivered
to me.

You may wish to bring it to the attention of
the President,

Attachment
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THE WHITE HOUSE

WASHINGTON

September 4, 1975

MEMORANDUM FOR THE PRESIDENT

THROUGH: PHILIP W, BUCHEN
FROM: KENNETH LAZARUS ('9/
SUBJECT: Request for contribution to the

Dirksen Library

Attached is a request from Mr. James M. Unland, Treasurer
of the Everett McKinley Dirksen Endowment Fund, for a
personal contribution from you in the amount of $1, 000.

Approve Disapprove

————————————

Attachment



Some items in this folder were not digitized because it contains copyrighted
materials. Please contact the Gerald R. Ford Presidential Library for access to
these materials.
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THE WHITE HOUSE )

WASHINGTON

June 14, 1976

MEMORANDUM FOR: JIM CANNON ﬂ
THROUGH: PHIL BUCHEN )
FROM: \ JIM CONNOR (&£ &

The attached note was given to Dorothy Downton by the
President with the request that it be given to you to prepare
a response to Mrs Judd.

For your information this was given to the President by
Mrs. Ford at the suggestion of Mrs. Buchen.

I am sending this memorandum to you thru Mr. Buchen's
office in case they might possibly have something to add to the

story.

Please prepare the requested response to Mrs. Judd.

cc: Dick Cheney
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+ For Betty Ford

from Borothy Judd

with a response from

Bunny Buchen













THE WHITE HOUSE

WASHINGTON

July 13, 1976

MEMORANDUM FOR: DICK CHENEYﬁ

FROM: PHIL BUCHEN } '

Attached is a copy of my memorandum of July 9 to the
President which discussed the treatment of the payment

of campaign travel expenses by the President for Jack and
Susan. We are now in compliance with the reporting
requirements of the election laws. Barry Roth is coordinating
with Dorothy Downton and the PFC to insure compliance.

cc: Dorothy Downton



THE WHITE HOUSE

WASHINGTON

July 9, 1976

MEMORANDUM FOR THE PRESIDENT
FROM: . PHIL BUCHEN ] ,

SUBJECT:_ Candidate's Report of Receipt
and Expenditures

Attached is the monthly Report of Receipts and Expenditures
which you are required to file with the FEC by July 10. The
report was prepared by my office in conjunction with the PFC
General Counsel. In order to simplify the reporting require-
ments, the PFC will reimburse you for expenditures you made
for campaign travel by Jack and Susan. Other than for these
travel expenditures, it is my understanding that you have
neither received any contributions nor made any expenditures
on behalf of your candidacy in June.

The amended election laws permit you to spend directly or
contribute to the PFC up to $50, 000 of your personal funds

in connection with your campaign for nomination. Expenditures
must be reported by you and they count against the PFC's .-
primary spending ceiling. Contributions from you to the PFC
are reported separately by the PFC and are not included in

this report..

Recommendation

That you sign the attached report. e
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THE WHITE HOUSE

WASHINGTON

July 8, 1976

MEMORANDUM FOR: PHIL BUCHENé —
o : DOROTHY DOWNTON )

FROM:

DICK CHENEY \ ;

It's my undei-standing the President has paid Personally for Jack
Ford's political travel.

You need to check to see whether or not that needs to be reported.

-

1 bgzlieve there's a requirement that each candidate has to report
‘any expenditures he has made on his own behalf, and you want to

make certain we're in compliance.





















October 14, 1976

MEMORANDUM FOR THE FILES

The President's diaries for the years 1967-74

were returned to Dorothy Downton today.

Shirley A. Key (Ballard)








